New Guitar Store Opening on the Gulf Coast!

Today is a great day in for residents on the Gulf Coast, or at least for guitar and music enthusiasts. A new guitar
shop, Gulf Guitars,has opened on the Mississippi Gulf Coast, featuring many relics of music history.The owner
of the store, Bradley Knoxville, has said that it is very welcome for beginner guitarists, and that lessons will be
available for very low prices. Gulf Guitars will be open Monday-Thursday from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m, and it will be
open on Friday and Saturday from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. Gulf Guitars will be closed on Sundays.

What Do Local Residents Have to Say?

Mark Blanchfield, resident of Biloxi, MS, told The Coast Daily that “I have always wanted to visit a guitar
store, but there has never been one around my area. My dream has finally come true.”



